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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

  Bridget 

McConnel

COMMNT2016/6762/P 08/01/2017  17:30:07 unsupervised young students during the holiday breaks in a large building will be extremly noisy for us 

as residents. This is a quiet area of family houses, not fit for student 'hotels'

1 Cathcart st 

NW53BL

  Bridget 

McConnel

COMMNT2016/6762/P 08/01/2017  17:29:501 Cathcart st 

NW53BL

  Bridget 

McConnel

COMMNT2016/6762/P 08/01/2017  17:30:081 Cathcart st 

NW53BL

 Edward McGinnis COMMNT2016/6762/P 07/01/2017  12:52:52 Please reject this application.  Permission was given for student accommodation - leave it at that.Grafton Road

 Edward McGinnis COMMNT2016/6762/P 07/01/2017  12:52:20Grafton Road

 Jonathan Bradley OBJEMPER2016/6762/P 09/01/2017  14:56:01 I oppose the requested change. Holmes Road is a residential road, already suffering from excessive 

noise from students during term time. This is to multiply shortly with additional student 

accommodation under construction further along Holmes Road. This will create further noise and 

disturbance. The clause in the application was deliberate, to keep Holmes Road fit for residents. Any 

change to this clause should be looking to reduce noise and disturbance, not increase it. The change 

proposed is adding to the problem. I would request that this change not be taken forward.

54 Willes Road
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